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Wed, Oct 28, 2020 at 8:29 PM

Good evening.

This is a message from Allamuchy Township School District. There has been a report of a positive case of 
COVID-19 at the Allamuchy Township School District this evening. Contact tracing indicates that this 
positive confirmation impacts a number of staff members at the Allamuchy Township School, and we are 
currently going through the contact tracing process to determine the impact on our students. We are in 
contact with the Warren County Health Department, and over the next 24 hours we will be in contact with 
those that will need to be quarantined.

To allow adequate time to complete the contact tracing and maintain a high level of safety for our staff, 
students, and community, the Allamuchy Township School will be operating on a fully virtual schedule for all 
students and staff this Thursday, October 29th and Friday, October 30th.  Please be reminded that Monday, 
November 2nd through Wednesday, November 4th had been previously scheduled for fully virtual 
instruction and school is not in session due to Teachers’ Convention on Thursday and Friday (November 5 
and 6), therefore we will return to in-person instruction at the Allamuchy Township School on Monday, 
November 9.

Students and staff at the Mountain Villa School are not impacted by this case, and as such, the Mountain 
Villa School will operate per the regular schedule - the Gold Cohort will report to school in-person on 
Thursday, October 29 and Friday, October 30.

We anticipate more information to become available as the day progresses Thursday, and we will advise 
individuals and the general public appropriately. Please continue to stay vigilant and follow the safeguards 
below:

• Stay home when you are sick
• Wash hands often with soap for at least 20 seconds
• Covering coughs and sneezes and properly disposing of tissues
• Limiting close contact with people who are sick and not sharing food, drinks and utensils
• Practicing social distancing (staying at least 6 feet apart)
• Wearing a face covering while in school; and
• Continuing to monitor your health for symptoms

We thank you for your continued support in taking proactive measures ensuring the health and safety of our 
entire school community.

Joseph E. Flynn, Ed.D. 
Superintendent




